
Duncanville ISD Board of  Trustees

3rd Annual Student Coat Drive

The Duncanville ISD Board of Trustees is 
partnering with Operation Warm for our 3rd 
Annual Student Coat Drive. This partnership 
will offer a safe environment for all 
participants including our amazing students. 

Over the years, this annual coat drive has 
provided more than 400 coats to students in 
need. This year’s giving campaign is expected 
to extend our community’s generosity even 
further to reach even more students. 

The Duncanville ISD Board of Trustees and 
Operation Warm share some of the same 
beliefs. Both organizations believe every 
child deserves to feel the warmth, confidence 
and hope that comes from a new coat.  To 
donate money to purchase coats for 
Duncanville ISD students, use the QR code 
below or go to www.Duncanvilleisd.org. The 
deadline to donate is December 1, 2020.

Yours in service, 
Duncanville ISD Board 

of Trustees


